
Patrick Jackson has been a licensed REALTOR® since 2016. Before transitioning into real estate, he 
successfully owned and operated a construction business, where he built and remodeled 
numerous homes across the Willamette Valley.  

Patrick is proud to say he was born and raised in Salem. His father and his uncle owned and 
operated the renowned Jackson Jewelers. Now a third-generation family-owned company, Jackson 
Jewelers remains a cornerstone of the downtown Salem business community. His mother, Peggy, 
was also a REALTOR®, ending her career at Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices Real Estate 
Professionals as Patrick joined. Patrick’s deep Salem roots and yearning for a clean, habitable, and 
affordable city are a few reasons he is running to represent you on the Board of Directors. 
Additionally, Patrick sees the need to increase professionalism in our industry, and to improve the 
perception of the REALTOR® brand amongst our client pool. Patrick understands that local politics 
are an important first step toward change. Further, REALTORS® often spark such change through 
decisions their local associations take.  

As a proud husband and father of three, and an active member of his community, Patrick brings a 
wealth of experience to the board. As an active member of Marion Polk Homebuilders Association, 
Patrick served on the Board of Directors, the Government Affairs Committee, and the Membership 
Committee. Currently, as a vocal member of MVAR®, Patrick serves on the Government Affairs 
Committee and is actively engaged, ensuring he watches every Salem City Council meeting. He is 
President of Rotary of Salem – Creekside. A group particularly interested in education; this club 
works avidly to promote early childhood reading across all of Salem. This fall, Patrick stepped up to 
coach a 4th and 5th grade Stayton Soccer Club team to provide opportunities to youth who 
otherwise would not get to play. These experiences all inform Patrick’s understanding of the current 
state of our marketplace, and what our Association can do to have a positive effect on the Mid-
Valley's livability, as well as how we can better promote our ever-increasingly important role in the 
homebuying process. Cast your vote for Patrick with confidence, knowing he will be a clear and 
strong voice for REALTORS®, advocating for our community and profession. 


